
Glasgow Third Sector Interface Network update noted.  
 
5 There was submitted a report by James Duffin, North West Glasgow 
Voluntary Sector Network (NWGVSN), providing an update on the priority issues in 
the ward, as detailed in the report, namely  
 
(1) supporting vulnerable people and community wellbeing; 

 
(2) mental health and social isolation; 

 
(3) food insecurity support for older people; 

 
(4) fundraising and volunteering engagement; 

 
(5) capacity building and organisational development; 

 
(6) responding to urban and demographic diversity; and 

 
(7) partnership and representation. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership noted 
 
(a) the report and thanked Mr Duffin for the update; and 
 
(b) that in order that representation be made for more youth services in the ward, 

an analysis would be carried out and passed to Planning officers. 
 
 


